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Comments: I oppose the expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge. As one of the most frequently visited recreation

sites and backcountry access points in the Swan Valley, expansion of the existing facility's footprint and

infrastructure only serves to inhibit the primary reasons for which Holland Lake is so beloved and so highly

utilized for a diverse set of recreational opportunities, including hiking, camping, swimming, boating, and fishing.

It also serves as one of, if not the, most trafficked access points in the region for wilderness trips in the Swan

Front and Bob Marshall Wilderness. Users enjoy Holland Lake for its pristine beauty and serenity, which stand to

be greatly threatened by the expansion of the lodge for primarily non-recreational purposes. I hope the Flathead

National Forest and POWDR Corporation will take into account how both residents and visitors to this area have

primarily enjoyed the land for decades and limit any future developments to the current footprint of the lodge, with

limited impact to recreationalists and the environment.


